

MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU

State of Conisiana

PAM BREAUX SECRETARY

DESIREÉ W. HONORÉ UNDERSECRETARY

OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR
DEPARTMENT OF CULTURE, RECREATION & TOURISM
MANAGEMENT AND FINANCE

HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 09-023

TO: Lt. Governor, Secretary, Undersecretary, Assistant Secretaries, Deputy

Assistant Secretaries, Program Managers, and Directors

FROM: Jan Ramezan

Human Resources Director

SUBJECT: Newsletter from Robert Boland, General Counsel for the Department of

Civil Service

DATE: June 2, 2009

Attached is a newsletter from Robert Boland, General Counsel for the Department of Civil Service. In this newsletter Mr. Boland gives you his opinion of what classified and unclassified state employees can and cannot do in regards to expressing personal views to a public body or officer, letters to editors, rallies and use of work computers. This information should be made available to all employees.

If you have any questions, please contact Human Resources at (225) 342-0880.

JR:cm Attachment

Please Post and Circulate